
The children below received a 

Head Teacher’s award after 

impressing their teachers all week: 

 Patrick Waterson 

 Alice Masterman 

 James Bowden 

 Bradley Darby 

 Heidi Szekeres 

 Phoebe Johnson  

 Harvey Robinson 

Numbots certificates were 

presented to Jacob Green 

and Alahna-Rose Foggin. 

 

Times Table Rockstars 

awards were given to 

Eden-Rose Bright, 

Marcus Sleeman and 

Isabelle Warrior. 

Congratulations to you all. 

 

LOCKWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 ‘A happy place to learn’ 

 

Newsletter – 14th October 2024 
I’d just like to say a huge thank you to everyone for supporting our events to 

mark World Mental Health Day last week.  We had a great response to our 

parent’s Tea and Talk session, both from families and from the mental health 

professionals that work in this area.  On Thursday the school was positively 

glowing with all the yellow clothing we wore to support the Young Minds charity.  

We were able to send off a significant donation to support their work in making 

sure no child ever feels alone with their mental health.  The children did a lot of 

activities around their own mental health and ways to cope when we are not 

feeling at our best.  Our next charity event will be for Children in Need on 15th 

November.  On Friday, our Year 4 and 5 pupils had the opportunity to work with 

scientists from Boulby Underground Laboratory.  The children learnt about the 

connection between the mine and outer space, the different science 

experiments undertaken in the laboratory and even got to hold a piece of 4 

million-year-old meteorite!  

Our website at lockwoodprimaryschool.eschools.co.uk has lots of information for parents.  We will be working to 

improve our website very soon which should make it easier to navigate. 

Dates for your diary 
• Monday 14th October – Fire Brigade Road Safety Visit 

• Tuesday 15th October – Theatre group visit (Peter Pan) 

• Monday 21st October – Autumn Parent’s Evening 

• Wednesday 23rd October – School photos 

• Thursday 24th October – Halloween Discos 

• Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November – Half term 

• Monday 11th November - Remembrance service 10.40am 

• Thursday 21st November – Winter BINGO! – all welcome 

• Friday 29th November – PD Day – school closed to pupils 

Next Monday (21st October) is our first Parents’ consultation 

evening of the year.  Slots are available to book through the 

eSchools App.   

If you are unable to attend and would like 

an alternative appointment or a telephone 

consultation, please let Miss Langley know 

in the school office.  

On Thursday 24th October we are holding Halloween discos for both 

EYFS and Key Stage 1, and Key Stage 2.  The younger children’s disco 

is from 4.00 to 4.45pm, if your child is booked into afterschool club 

on this day, they may bring their Halloween costume to school to 

get changed into.  All other pupils will need to dash home for a 

quick change.  The Key Stage two disco starts at 5pm and finishes at 

5.50pm.  All children will need to be collected from school by an 

adult (over 16) after the discos have finished. Tickets are available 

from the school office for £3 which includes sweets and a drink.  All 

money raised goes towards school funds.   
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